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The Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Announcement on the Measures to Control the

COVID-19 Infection No. 5 has ordered an extension of the temporary closure of its buildings
from 13 April 2020 to 30 April 2020.

Now in view of the government’s announcement dated 28 April 2020 on the extension of

the period of emergency situation declaration in all areas of the Kingdom (first extension) from
1 May 2020 to 31 May 2020, and the Ministry of Higher Education, Science, Research and
Innovation’s decision to ease the control measures for higher educational institutions and
research units, authorizing the presidents of the institutions and units to consider such
a relaxation on a case-by-case basis, the Institute sets forth the following operating procedures:
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The personnel follow a rotating shift schedule consisting of an at least a three-day shift
per week at the Institute and a two-day work from home and prepare a weekly report to
their superiors.

Research activities can still be conducted, as deemed necessary, at the laboratory.

All classroom teaching and learning activities must be suspended and may be continued
online, with students being provided with opportunities to obtain online the teaching
materials and to raise queries.

All personnel must observe the safety standards prescribed by the Ministry of Public
Health, including maintaining a social distancing, wearing surgical masks and regularly
washing hands.

Issued on 30 April 2020

Associate Professor Dr. Piniti Ratananukul
for Rector of Chulabhorn Graduate Institute




	Page 1

